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This Request for Proposal is for food and beverage service at the Meadows Municipal Golf Course  
and the Village Green Municipal Golf Course for the 2019 season.  



 

 

 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR FOOD AND BEVERAGE SERVICE PROPOSALS (RFP) 
THE MEADOWS & VILLAGE GREEN MUNICIPAL GOLF COURSES 

 
To Interested Parties: 
 
The City of Moorhead is seeking proposals from qualified individuals or firms to provide food and 
beverage service at both The Meadows & Village Green municipal golf courses.   
 
Qualified businesses/individuals must: 

• Have a minimum of 3 years of experience in the food and beverage industry, with a history 
of catering and banquet service. 

• Address familiarity with golf operations as it pertains to food and beverage. 
• Ensure the ability to prepare food in a licensed kitchen.  
• Currently own or have the ability to procure a Minnesota Liquor License 
• Must have employees that are Certified Food Managers 
• Be in current good standing with the Environmental Health Inspector 
• Provide a representative menu and price list for customers for food and beverages 
• Possess the financial capacity to expand into this service 

 
Please note, the time limitations and the criteria outlined within the RFP to which vendors must 
adhere. Proposal information will be available on Thursday, November 15, 2018. Vendors can 
download this information from the City of Moorhead website at cityofmoorhead.com, under the 
“RFPs & Bids” sub-section, located under the “Government” heading. Information can also be 
picked up at the Parks and Recreation office, located in the Moorhead Sports Center, 324 24th 
Street South. Sealed, written proposals must be submitted by 4:00 pm on Friday, December 21, 
2018, to the Parks and Recreation office. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and interest in providing food and beverage service at 
Moorhead’s two premiere municipal golf courses. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at 218.299.5340, or by email at holly.heitkamp@cityofmoorhead.com. 

Sincerely, 

 
Holly Heitkamp 
Parks and Recreation Director  
 






















